

UPDATE FOR SELF EMPLOYED ONLY

If you are classed as self employed (Not Company Directors, Shareholders or Landlords)

If you are self employed and have been since tax year 2018/19, still trading and have submitted latest Tax Return, then depending upon your average net profits for the last 3 years (or less, if applicable), HMRC will give you a grant of average 80% profits for a maximum of 3 months.

 HMRC will send you a LETTER in June 2020 onwards, they will NEVER send you an email or text (so beware of fraud and scams).

Only when HMRC send you a letter, please contact us by phone on 01204 61986 or email on info@apatelaccountants.co.uk

To see further information, please visit 

https://www.gov.uk/guidance/claim-a-grant-through-the-coronavirus-covid-19-self-employment-income-support-scheme 

We will update you further as we get more information from our advisors.

Please note that your accounts are due for the 2019/20 tax year and you can find various templates in our download section to be completed and returned by email.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Please bear in mind we shall give priority to people who return fully completed documents on a sequential basis.
